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October 1, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Project Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC DOCKET NUMBERS 50-424 AND 50-425
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NUMBERS CPPR-108 AND CPPR-109

V0GTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT
FSAR SCHEDULE

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

As discussed with Ms. Grant of your staff, we will submit the Vogtle FSAR
to you by July 1,1983 instead of September 1,1983 as originally scheduled.
The ER, Security Plan, Emergency Plan and Anti-Trust information is still
scheduled for September 1,1983.

Should you have any questions, please advise.

Yours t

%O~
Doug Dutton
Vice President
Generating Plant Projects
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cc: R. A. Thomas
D. O. Foster
0. Batum
J. A. Bailey
J. M. Grant

% OlM. Malcom
J. L. Vota D
M. Manry
L. T. Gucwa
G. E. Trowbridge
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